
 

5th Grade Moving 
Up /  Graduation
June 14th - 1:15pm

KINDERGARTEN CELEBRATION
June 18th - 1:15pm

ALT SPIRIT DAY- Last Day
June 21st
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L etter from our President
Dear Parents:

Spring is finally here! In April, ALT was the featured school at 
the Board of Education meeting. Thank you to the first grade 
team and students who represented our school fantastically! 
We were filled with ALT pride.

We also had our highly anticipated Spring Fling!  It was an evening 
filled with incredible happiness and fun for our parents. We are 
fortunate to be part of a wonderful community! We celebrated
together this past year and the success of our parent organization!  
Thank you Jessica Weiss, Stephanie Greenberg and Lauren Castagna 
for creating this special event! ALT! ALT! 

This month, we will celebrate our staff the week of May 6th 
through May 10th. ALT PTO takes great pride in celebrating 
our staff for all of the wonderful things they do for our 
children. We will be provide breakfast, lunch, baked goods 
and baskets for our teachers and staff.  Please see below in 
how you can help.

Please join us for last PTO meeting on June 6th at 12:45. We 
will be recognizing this year’s excellence in education 
award winner and our Volunteer Moms who will be 
leaving our school for their years of service to our ALT 
community. Hope to see you there!

Sincerely,  Nelly Pucci, PTO President

May 1 -  Visiting Author Day

May 3 - ALT Spirit Day 

May 6–10 - Staff Appreciation Week

May 10 - ALT Spirit Day,

  Fruit & Veggie Tasting Day

May 23 - ALT Spirit Day - 

 Red/White/Blue, Half Day

May 28 - ALT Spirit Day

May 29 - K Orientation

THE DOLPHIN DETAILS
P T O  N E W S L E T T E R

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S

Sa v e Th e Dat e! 
ALTPTO.COM

F O O D  D A Y S

PTO
End of the year
LUNCHEON

Thursday 
June 6th 
12:30 PM

All Purpose 
Room

Martin.
Deli

Martin.
BFL

Marino’s

Marino’s

Pizza

Pizza

Pizza

Cafe 
Agira

Cafe 
Agira

Ling Ling
La 

Strada

Bagel

Bagel

Bagel

Warren
Deli

Warren
Deli

JUNE 
7TH

June 13 - 7:30pm  

MOM’S NIGHT OUT

Somerset Patriots Game 
7:00pm
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Thank you!
Thank you Juliana Giudice and Lisa Moran for welcoming 33 
Kindergarteners to ALT for Kindergarten Readiness.  It is a 
special day, particularly for all the new families who walk in 
for the first time!  Thank you ladies for your warm welcome.

The ALT PTO is proud 
to sponsor the sale of

SUMMER BRIDGE 
ACTIVITIES BOOKS!
ORDER HERE BY MAY 17TH

Our school has partnered with 1st Day School Supplies to 
provide you with the exact supplies your child needs 

for the start of the school year.

HTTPS://1STDAYSCHOOLSUPPLIES.COM/

PATRIOTS GAME  Warren Township
Schools Somerset Patriots Game will be held 
on Friday, June 7th.  

Fruit and Veggie Tasting Friday May 10th - Sponsored by the PTO - 
Children will have the opportunity to sample various fruits and veggie 
during lunch. The selections made available will be done in conjunction 
with Mrs. Brennan and will be eblasted prior to the event.
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Staff Appreciation Week - May 6-10th  
At ALT, we take great pride in giving back to our teachers and staff by showing our
sincere appreciation for all of the wonderful things they do for our children! Each
year we provide daily lunch, treats and an opportunity to win fabulous prizes
throughout the week. Our PTO covers the costs of all catered food, drinks and supplies but we still need 
your help! For each day of the week we will need baked goods (preferably homemade) and gift baskets 
to be donated for the raffles. Our parents have always been very generous with their donations,
allowing us to put on a great week for our teachers and staff – we need YOUR help to continue this 
tradition! If you have any question, please contact  Julianna Giudice - jsgiudice@gmail.com
and Jennifer Ricci - jricci927@icloud.com

FIELD DAY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
DATE: 6/7 TIME: 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

The ALT PTO will sponsor Field Day on Friday, June 7TH  
(rain date, June 8th). Field Day is a fun-filled morning of sports 
and other activities where the students rotate through various 

activities conducted on the field behind the school. The PTO 
needs many volunteers to assist in running these activities. 

If you have any questions, please contact either Kristen Prisco 
(ksprisco@aol.com) or Elizabeth Drews (gadrews@verizon.net).  

Click HERE to sign up 
for Baked Goods

Click HERE to sign up 
for Baskets

SIGN UP HERE
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In the month of June, all grade 5 and 8 students in the Warren Township School District will participate in the “Shining 
Brighter Every Day... Beyond Our School Walls” Capstone Project.  The project requires that students work in small 
teams to research an area of focus connected to the United Nations Sustainable Development Goals.  Each student 
team will develop and make a formal presentation of their findings to a panel of judges.   The overall experience is 
designed to engage students in a real-world challenge and application of critical skills.  The process also provides 
educators feedback about how current programming supports students’ capacity to demonstrate personal 
accountability, cooperative skills, responsibility, leadership and to be self-directed team members.  

We are in need of community members who can serve as presentation judges at one or more of the district’s five 
schools. Our greatest need is at Middle School on June 13 and 14.  

During each session, volunteer judges will: 
1) participate in an overview of the judging process; and
2) serve on a panel to evaluate formal presentations

Volunteers are needed on the following dates and times: 
Warren Middle School - Thursday, June 13th and Friday, June 14th:  8:30 am - 11:30 am 
Central School - Monday, June 17th: 12:30 pm - 3:00 pm
Angelo L. Tomaso School -   Monday, June 17th:  8:30 am - 11:00 am
Mt. Horeb School - Tuesday, June 18th: 9:30 am - 12:00 pm
Woodland School - Wednesday, June 19th:  9:30 am - 12:00 pm

If you are able to donate your time, please take a moment to complete and submit the form found here by Friday, 
May 24th.  A district representative will be in contact with you to confirm your participation shortly after this date.

Please note that we ask parents not to judge presentations at a school their child attends.

Thank you for your consideration of this worthwhile volunteer opportunity.

Matthew A. Mingle, Ed.D.

Superintendent’s 
Corner
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SUN SAFETY

 Jan Brennan, RN, CSN
908-753-5300 ext. 5303

SLIP on sunglasses
SLAP on a hat
SLOP on sunscreen

KEEPING KIDS HYDRATED
Please make sure your child has a water bottle at school

• Drink every 20 minutes while exercising  in hot weather

• Kids love water with a splash of flavor

• Offer a fruit ice pop 

• Fruit can be an excellent source of water Offer fruit regularly 
 during play time and bring it in the cooler for after-game 
 snacks (grapes, watermelon, oranges, etc.).

Important Reminders: 
• Please send in documentation for the required 6th grade vaccines. 

• Sports Physical forms for WMS are due by August 1st, 2019. These can be found 
 on the WMS website under “Athletics and Activities” Click “Sports Forms”

• Please get an MD order for any over the counter or prescription medications your 
 child may need during allergy season (eye drops, ointments, etc.)
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Your child spends nine months learning. Why risk Summer Learning Loss? 
Help your child retain the skills learned this year, build confidence, and prepare for the grade ahead. 

 
 
Child’s Name:__________________________________ 
 
Teacher:_______________________Grade:__________ 
 
Phone: (______)________________________________ 
 
Email: ________________________________________ 
**PLEASE NOTE THAT THE GRADE YOUR CHILD IS IN NOW 
IS THE GRADE LISTED FIRST & THE GRADE YOUR CHILD 
WILL BE IN SEPTEMBER 2019 IS THE SECOND GRADE 
LISTED.** 

Order through the ALT PTO to save the sales tax & 
 Help raise money for the PTO!  

We’ve made it easy for you: 
*Complete form below and return to school in envelope marked, “Summer Bridge.” 
*All orders due by May 17, 2019 
*We will conveniently send home books in your child’s backpack. 

I want to help my child retain his/her 
knowledge while away from school! YES! Summer Bridge Workbooks 

  
Price: $14.99 each 

(Non-profit organization- tax-exempt) 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

PK to K 
K to 1st 

1st to 2nd 
2nd to 3rd 
3rd to 4th 
4th to 5th 
5th to 6th 

6th to 7th 
7th to 8th 

 

All Orders Must be Returned to School by: 
 
Questions?  Please email christinamancino@gmail.com 

  May 17, 2019    
 

DON’T MISS OUT! 
Order Summer Bridge Activities Workbooks for your Kids…Before It’s Too Late. 

Summer Bridge Activities Written by Award-Winning Educators! 
• #1 brand trusted by parents 
• Teacher recommended 
• Exercises in Math, Reading, Writing, Language Arts, and more… 
• Online Companion offers even more activities 
• Same price as last year 

 

  

The ALT PTO is proud to sponsor the sale of  
Summer Bridge Activities Books! 

Qty 
________
________
________
________ 
________
________ 
________
________
________
______  Total      ___________ 

 
Please make checks payable to: 

ALT PTO  
 

Subtotal 
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________ 

            


